
August 20, 2012 

Mike Satarino, Principal 
School for the Talented and Gifted High School at Townview 
1201 E. 8th Street, #302 
Dallas, TX 75203 

Dear Mike, 

On behalf of ORIX Foundation , I am pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors has 
approved a grant to your organization of $22,800 ($12,800 now, to help fund AP test 
costs for qualified members of the student body and a $10,000 challenge grant to be 
awarded at a later date, providing your school secures separate alternate funding of 
at least that amount). Our mission at ORIX Foundation is to advance education, strengthen 
communities and improve lives. We want children and families to succeed - in school , in the 
workforce and in life. As such, we are excited to be able to provide these funds to assist your 
organization in providing for your clients in need. 

Please be aware that a final report documenting use of funds and program outcome(s) is 
required no later than 30 days after the one-year anniversary of the date of this letter 
(you can find specifics on how this report should be written at www.orixfoundation.org). 

Again, on behalf of Board of Directors and myself, thank you very much for this opportunity 
to partner with your very worthy organization. 

1746 
32-75/1110 

761 

http:www.orixfoundation.org

